

Brussels, Ares (2021) 6807609

Executive Vice-President Mr Frans Timmermans would like to thank you for your letter,
on behalf of International Association of Oil & Gas Producers (IOGP) regarding the future

We have taken note of the content of the letter with attention.

of the Carbon Capture, Utilization and Storage (CCUS) strategy.

Executive Vice-President Timmermans has asked me to inform you that the Cabinet of Commissioner Simson, to whom you also addressed in your letter, is looking into the points raised and she will reply to you in full as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Dear .

[e-signed] Aleksandra Tomczak

International Association of Oil & Gas Producers (IOGP)

E-mail: @iogp.org

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111